BOH

From:

andrea rogers <artisan02557@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, May 20, 2020 8:05 AM

To:

Omar Johnson

Subject:

permit

HI Omar,

I wanted to let you know that I have decided to suspend the July shows at the grange Hall and revisit August shows at this time. So many Artisans dropped out after reading the new protocols that I didn't have enough of them to financially put on the show. My hope is that by August the protocols may change, who knows? If things do change by then I will re-do the out door floor plan and resubmit it to you.

Thank you for all your help, I know how difficult this has been to conduct business, I am chair of the ZBA in Oak Bluffs, and just having our first Zoom meeting for permits is driving the board crazy.

Good luck and thanks again. Stay safe Andrea

Vineyard Artisans Festivals Andrea Rogers PO Box 774 Oak Bluffs, MA 02557 artisan02557@yahoo.com